
BEHAVIORAL HEALTH PARKING LOT IMPROVEMENTS 
COUNTY CENTER 1 - CIVIC CENTER 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
August 31, 2023 

Contact:  Carlos G. Garcia 
442-265-1816 

 

August 31, 2023 

Notification to General Public and County Employees: 

Please be advised that parking lot improvements and site work will begin onsite at 202 N. 8th 
Street, El Centro CA, 92243.  During each phase (see Exhibit B for locations), sections of the 
alley and parking lots will be COMPLETELY unavailable for driving and parking for up to 4 
weeks. 

Dates for the phases are listed below. Dates and work is weather dependent. If there is a 
significant delay that changes the dates below, all departments will be notified. 

• PHASE 1: 09/06/23 - 09/15/23 
• PHASE 2: 09/18/23 - 09/22/23  
• PHASE 3: 09/25/23 – 09/29/23 
• PHASE 4: 09/22/23 – 09/26/23 
• PHASE 5: 09/27/23 – 10/03/23 

PARKING: 
Public and employee parking shall be available as shown in exhibit A. 

Please note that every effort is being made to accommodate public access to the County 
Behavior Health Facilities services; however some disruption of vehicular and pedestrian traffic 
and parking may occur as a result of this temporary construction work. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused during this time period. 

Any question or concerns regarding this project should be directed to the Imperial County 
Department of Public Works at 442-265-1816 or carlosggarcia@co.imperial.ca.us. 
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EXHIBIT B – PHASING PLAN 




